SC 265 Attachment 265-1

Elections Committee Report - Oct. 2015

Submitted by Brandi Marrero, Chair

I took over as chair for the elections committee at our meeting on Friday 9/18. We anticipate opening the nominations on Monday October 5th – Friday October 16th. Once nominations are in I will assist Nicole (if needed) with vetting out candidate accuracy and collecting forms. Phil is working on the software, mapping, and TKL by unit for rolling out the electronic nominations based on the program written for past elections. After nominations are collected there will be a short window where our committee will debrief and prepare for the voting period.